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Birmingham, AL 35235-2011

 

 

March 26, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I have been a loyal XM subscriber for years.  This merger, if approved by

the FCC, will be a big step backwards for the consumer.  There will be

LESS choices, not more.  The FCC is concerned about decency yet Sirius

contains some of the most foul language programming available - and are

proud of it.  Since  Sirius is the company that will be in control of the

new company, we can only expect more indecent programming to be available

to a larger group of people.  Is this really the message that the FCC

wants to send - We are for decency as long as it doesn't affect big

business?

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Larry Lokey

 


